BUCKINGHAM PALACE

To: The Students and Staff
Shoeburyness High School

The King has asked me to thank you for your very kind letters, sent in
celebration of Their Majesties’ Coronation.

The King was deeply touched that you should have taken the trouble to
write, and would have me convey his warmest good wishes to all of the students
and staff at Shoeburyness High School.

I am to thank you once again for your thoughtful messages at this time of

celebration.

Yours sincerely,

i

Head of Royal Correspondence

26th June, 2023



